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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Tuesday 23 March 2021
Dear parents

From Monday 18 January to Friday 5 February 2021, you had the opportunity to engage with and give
feedback on the new government guidance for Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) and how we
will be implementing this at Grange Park through our new scheme of learning for PSHE.

Following this, you had the the opportunity to view the resources and content used for Relationships
and Sex Education through a virtual workshop held by Rebecca Eldridge on Monday 15 March 2021.

We understand that the thought of talking to your children about sex and relationships may still
worry or confuse you. We would therefore like to invite you to join Jacqueline Summers, (Senior
Parent Support Advisor at Parenting Support Service in the Early Help Family Hub) on Tuesday 30
March between 1pm-2pm when the following topics will be covered:

® Puberty and growing up (physical and emotional changes)
® Keeping children safe from harm
o Sex and relationship education in the family home, confidence to answer questions and
communicate effectively.
Please click this link to join the Zoom meeting: Click here
We look forward to you joining this virtual event.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


https://zoom.us/j/93621086851?pwd=M3FPTzdPVEhIaFVBYzJRc3hsRnUvdz09

